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It is standard practice by universities and other alumni associations to conduct a directory project for

alumni about every four years. The last Eagle Scout Directory project was conducted in 2008. Therefore,

the National Eagle Scout Association has entered into an agreement with Publishing Concepts Inc. (PCI)

to publish a 2015 Eagle Scout Directory. PCI is a well-established publisher of alumni directories whose

clients include SMU, the University of Colorado, Harvard, and the U.S. Naval Academy. In conjunction

with this project, PCI will invite Eagle Scouts to update their information as well as purchase an Eagle

Scout directory and/or a NESA membership if they are not already a member.

Updated information collected from Eagle Scouts will be shared with local councils to help stay in contact

with Eagle Scouts who have moved into your council’s borders. Information provided from the 2008

directory proved very helpful to councils in re-establishing contact with Eagle Scouts and led to

additional support and volunteers.

Publishing Concepts Inc. (PCI) will conduct its outreach to Eagle Scouts from April through November
2014. For questions or inquiries regarding this project, please refer to the Eagle Scout Directory FAQ
page found at www.nesa.org

Thank you,

Don L. Ellis

Scout Executive/CEO

Southeast Louisiana Council, BSA


